
 
 
 

QUESTION NO 12 By Councillor Mitchell for answer by 
the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 14 December 2023. 

   

Question (1) Please could the Convener set out in table form (1) the 
number of parking spaces currently available to Zone 6 
permitholders in the following streets, (2) the net gain or loss 
to Zone 6 permit-holders should a TRO be raised and 
implemented in these streets to install the proposed Phase 4 
bin hub locations, and (3) totals for both. 

• Brandon Street 

• Brandon Terrace 

• Canonmills 

• Canon Street 

• East London Street 

• Eyre Crescent 

• Eyre Place 

• Eyre Terrace 

• Logan Street 

• Rodney Street 

Answer (1)  

   

 


